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Martha’s Vineyard Bank steps in to help its Federal Employee customers 
during the Government Shutdown 
The Bank gets serious in a time of need to lessen the personal financial burden of its 
government customers who are negatively affected by their sudden and forced loss of 
income. 
 
Edgartown, Massachusetts:  Martha’s Vineyard Bank announced its commitment 
to work with its customers who are adversely affected by the current government 
shutdown on a case-by-case basis.  
 
“As a community bank we are sensitive to our community needs and have the 
flexibility to work with our customers who have been impacted by the current 
government shutdown,” said Jeanne Ogden, Vice President of Residential Lending.  
“Whether a short term modification or an extended grace period is needed on a 
loan, we will be there to assist.  In the community we are still actively lending with 
all loan programs available.  Please reach out to one of our loan officers for guidance 
or assistance regarding your financial needs.”  
 
The Bank asks that if the partial federal government shutdown is having a negative 
impact on your financial situation, or if you have questions or concerns, to please 
call The Bank’s Solution Center at 508-627-4266.  
 
For more information visit www.mvbank.com or contact: 
Christine (CJ) Conrad, Vice President,  
Marketing and Solution Development, (508) 684-4171 or cconrad@mvbank.com 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
About Martha’s Vineyard Bank 
 
Martha’s Vineyard Bank is a full-service bank headquartered in Edgartown, Massachusetts.  Services 
offered include residential and commercial lending, business and personal banking, trust, and 
investment services. The Bank operates 11 offices and 15 ATMs on Martha’s Vineyard and in 
Falmouth. With over a century long tradition of providing financial services, Martha’s Vineyard Bank 
reports $836 million in total assets as of December 31, 2018. Martha’s Vineyard Bank deposits are 
totally insured through the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) and the Depositor’s 
Insurance Fund (DIF). Investment services are provided by Martha’s Vineyard Investment Advisors, a 
wholly-owned subsidiary of Martha’s Vineyard Bank. 

 
 


